
 Rumboldswhyke Newsletter 5th February 2021 
Part of the Bishop Luffa Learning Partnership 

                   ‘Love life, love learning’ 
 office@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 01243 782368 

 Headteacher:   Mrs Lisa Harris   head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk  

 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 

 

I hope you are all well and have begun to find some routine with home learning while 

juggling other responsibilities. It is so important that you find a routine that works well 

for your family. I know some parents have been feeling anxious about the amount their 

children are completing, or the time of day they are able to fit the work in. What I would 

say is ‘Please be kind to yourself.’  In times of need, we often say kind and thoughtful 

things to help others. Please do remember to listen to those kind words yourself.  

 

As we approach the end of the half term we would like to get some feedback on how you 

have found this period of home learning. We would appreciate a few moments of your time 

to respond on Tapestry or Seesaw or by emailing me at head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk  

 

I thought this newsletter could be a celebration of the exciting and inventive learning we 

have spotted on Seesaw and Tapestry this half term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

You have been creatively using household objects, toys and 

school resources to demonstrate maths learning, and completing 

some incredible work on our learning experience: Here Be Dragons. We have seen 

responses to a dragon sighting and a delivery of strange eggs and we’ve watched future 

scientists carrying out investigations to help dragons escape. 
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Each week it would be lovely to share some of photographs of what you have  

all been getting up to, so please do let me know if you’d be happy for any of  

your home learning photographs to appear in next week’s newsletter.  

Hover your smart phone camera over the QR code to hear one of our amazing  

children explain how to work out 60 ÷5=. (Learning doesn’t always have to be  

written down, it can be explaining how to do something to someone else). 

 

I hope you all have a good weekend, and are managing to have plenty of ’well-being’ 

experiences, despite the restrictions! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

With warmest wishes, Lisa Harris  

 

 

Lastly, a little something to brighten your day and bring joy to your  

heart.  A gift from one of our talented and thoughtful children to  

his little brother.  

 

https://app.seesaw.me/pages/shared_item?item_id=item.7f320cbb-7474-45d3-9b8d-

01b2f47ba639&share_token=85qMgaCRSFWgxaHDhJ9irw&mode=share 
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